
Bibich Elementary 
February 10, 2017 

Random Acts of Kindness 
This week’s Random Acts of Kindness winners are:  Anniseh Hall, 
Alexandra Kalil, Alaina Koble, Leo Ortiz, and Avery Petty.  Great job 
everyone!!!! 

       Jump Rope for Heart 

Dear Parents, 
 

Our Jump Rope for Heart event is approaching quickly.  February 23rd is our Jump Rope for Heart 

Event.  Each grade level will be in the gym together and participating in activities to show that we 

want to keep our hearts healthy and help others do the same.  In order for this event to be suc-

cessful I am in need of volunteers to help with stations.  Please let me know if you are available for 

either of these times listed: 

                                                       8:30-11:20 a.m.:  Kindergarten, 3rd and 4th Grades  

                                     12:10-2:00 p.m.:   1st and 2nd Grades  

If you are able to help please return the bottom portion to school with your child by February 

13th.  A note will go home confirming your volunteer time following this date. 

 

Please remember you must have a criminal history report filed with our office to volunteer. 

 

Thank you in advance, 

Miss. G. Noel 

Bibich Physical Education Teacher 
 ————————————————————————————————————————————— 

I would like to volunteer my time to the Jump Rope for Heart event. 

 

Name: _____________________ Phone #: _______________ 

Child’s Name_______________ Teacher: _________________   
Please check the time you are able to volunteer: 

 

              8:30-11:30   FDK, a.m. Kindergarten; 3rd and 4th Grades  

              12:10-2:15   1st and 2nd Grades  

 

                                   (Please return to Miss. Noel -P.E.) 

Principal for the Hour 
Congratulations to Victoria Cometa, Sean Crimmins, Temi Ololade, and 
Michael Smith who earned the honor of being Principal for the Hour 
through the Accelerated Reader program.  Fantastic job to all of you!!! 

Student Council 
A BIG THANK YOU from Student Council to everyone who donated 
socks and slippers to our Super Bowl Drive.  It was a HUGE SUC-
CESS!!  St. Jude House in Crown Point will receive 685 pairs of 
slippers/socks from our wonderful Bibich Staff and families.  They 
are so very appreciative and we cannot say thank you enough for 
making this happen. 

Bibich Bots 
The Bibich Vextermination Squad participated in a Robotics competition on 
Saturday, February 4.  Out of 31 middle and elementary school teams, 
Bibich came in 9th place with a score of 109 points.  Teams of two drivers 
competed with other teams to score points on the Vex Crossover Chal-
lenge.  Jack Moore and Gracie Jensen also competed in the driving skills 
competition and placed 9th with a score of 63 points in three rounds.  It 
was an amazing day for the team and we are all proud of everyone!!   

Grandparents’/Special Person’s Night 
This special night will be Wednesday, April 12 (NOTE THE DATE CHANGE).  More 
information will be coming home next month.  



PTO NEWS 
Box Tops 
We are collecting Box Tops through February 24.  Please send 
them in with your child!!  Classes that bring in the most box tops 
will win a cool prize!! 
  

Talent Show 
PTO Talent Show will be held on Wednesday, March 22 at  
6:00 pm.  Participating students need to submit their request by 
Wednesday, February 22 for approval.  Contact Laura Erickson at 
(773) 972-0751 or Beth Contreras at (219) 669-2131 for  
questions.   

Important Dates: 
Feb. 14 Valentine Parties @ 1:30pm 
Feb. 15 1st Grade—Soil & Water 
Feb. 20 No School—President’s Day 
Feb. 21 Grade 4 NAEP Testing 
Feb. 23 Jump Rope for Heart 
Feb27-Mar10 ISTEP+ Window—Part 1 
March 6 3rd Grade—Soil & Water 
March 8-9 Kindergarten Registration 9:00-11:00 & 12:00-2:00 
Mar. 13 End of 3rd grading period 
Mar13-17 IREAD 3 test Window 
Mar.21 2nd Grade—Soil & Water 
Mar. 22 PTO Talent Show 
Mar.27-31 No School– Spring Break 

Kindergarten Enrollment 
 Enrollment takes place on Wednesday and Thursday, March 8 and 9 from  
9 AM—11 AM and Noon—2 PM.  To be eligible for kindergarten, a child must be 5 
years old by August 1, 2017, and legally reside within the Lake Central School 
Corporation boundaries.  Parents must provide their child’s legal birth certificate (no 
hospital copy), two proofs of residency (i.e., home ownership papers or rental agree-
ment, and one current utility bill verifying address), valid Indiana driver’s license or 
state ID with the current address, and in the case of divorce or separation, custody 
papers.  Bring your child with you to enroll, as they will be given a general kindergar-
ten screening.   
 Parents of incoming kindergarten students are invited to attend a pre-
enrollment informational meeting on Thursday, February 23 at the Lake Central 
Freshmen Center LGI room at 6 p.m.  Please enter at Door G.  The purpose of this 
meeting is to highlight various aspects of the upcoming enrollment day and Kinder-
garten Programs. 

Read to Succeed 
Don’t forget to add up those minutes on your Read to Succeed form to 
earn a FREE ticket to Six Flags.  Forms are due Friday, February 24. 

Dollars for Scholars Penny Wars 
Bibich students raised $818.61 during last week’s Dollars for Scholars 
Penny War.  Thank you to Mrs. Himango for chairing the fundraiser.  
Thanks to all the parents and students for bringing in extra change to 
help send previous Bibich students to college.   
The top classes were: 1st Place- Miss Snow’s Class 
    2nd Place- Mrs. Cruz’s Class 

Science Fair 
4th Graders are invited to participate in the Lake Central Science Fair.  
Online registration is now open through March 17.  It is under the  
Academic tab on the Bibich’s website.  Information was already given 
to the students.  Tri-fold Display Boards are available in the Book Store 
for $2.00.  If you have any questions, please contact Miss O’Rourke. 


